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To: Deanna Santana, City Manager
Hanson Hom, Director, Community Development
City of Sunnyvale, City Council

June 13,2014

Re: Appeal of Planning Commission Decision, June 9, 2014, 14-0572 File #: 2013-8029
Location: 523 E. Homestead Road (APNs: 309-44-003, 309-44-049, 309-44-050) Proposed
Project: Related applications, etc.

This is to appeal the denial by the Planning Commission of an application requesting no
deviations from code. Discussion digressed into areas that raise a concern for due process. It’s
not clear from the record that the application received a fair consideration of consistency with the
General Plan applied in the context of the particulars associated with the site.

In light of these concerns, I respectfully request that this matter be heard by Council.

Sincerely yours,

Dave Whittum

Member, Sunnyvale City Council





